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Hello Blair Alum,

I hope this message finds you well during this season of thanks. As we reflect on the spirit of
giving, I want to take a moment to express our sincere appreciation for your connection to
Blair Academy. Your ongoing support, whether through contributions or simply staying

connected, plays a crucial role in the success of our community.

On this Giving Tuesday, we want to extend our gratitude for your continued engagement with
Blair Academy. Your connection makes a meaningful difference in our ability to provide an

enriching educational experience and create a thriving campus environment for our students.

To share the impact of your collective support, we’re excited to offer a glimpse into the past
year through our Annual Report. Discover the achievements, milestones, and stories that
highlight the positive changes made possible by the Blair community. Feel free to explore the

report by clicking on the following link: blair.edu/support-blair/annual-report.

Your involvement, in whatever form it takes, contributes to the vibrancy of Blair Academy. We
are truly grateful for the diverse ways our alumni engage with our community, whether
through contributions, attending events, or spreading the word about the incredible things

happening on campus.

Thank you for being an integral part of the Blair family. We appreciate your connection and

wish you a wonderful winter season filled with warmth and happiness.

Warm regards,

Emma Barnes O’Neill
Director of Annual Giving
(908) 362-2045

Check out the 2022-2023 Annual Report here

Follow us on social media: @blairalums on Instagram and Facebook and our Official Networking Group on
LinkedIn
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